

TOWN OF LEDYARD CONNECTICUT

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

June 23, 2022

Mr. Lance Mayer 50 Spicer Hill Road Ledyard, Connecticut 06339

Dear Mr. Mayer:

The Town Council has received your recent resignation from the Historic District Commission and would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your dedication to the town during your twenty-seven years of serving on the Commission.

The Town Council recognizes you as an outstanding citizen appreciates, your forethought, perspective, and contributions in preserving the town's historic properties.

Ledyard's volunteers are the backbone of our community's success and our community has benefited from your years of commitment, stewardship, research and passion to protect the historic integrity of these valuable properties for the education and enjoyment of the public.

With Appreciation,

Kevin J. Dombrowski
Chairman

cc: Historic District Commission